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Today’s Program:  
Health care expansion at Connect Medical, Dr. Thomas Arnold & Rachel Marshall, FNP

Today’s Meeting:  

 

Greeters: Carol Enderle & Andrew Parsley  
Next Week: Rita Ennen & Chad Renicker 

 
 

Community Kindness for July is cash  
donations for a child safety program and drug 

prevention program being implemented by the          
Dickinson Police Department. 

 

Invocation: Gathered in this circle of  
connection, let communication be the bridge 
that spans the gap between minds, leading to 

greater understanding.       AMEN  
 

This week’s meeting:  

Improving health outcomes 
 

July is Rotary’s Maternal and 
Child Health month and we 
will kick it off by hearing 
about Connect Medical 
Clinic’s expansion of ser-
vices, space and scope over 
the last year. Speakers Dr. 
Thomas Arnold and Rachel 
Marshall, FNP-C,  will provide 
details about these updates, and how Connect is ad-
vocating for maternal health and improved health 
outcomes for men and women in our community.  

New Rotary leaders installed last week  

A 
 third generation Ro-
tarian will lead the 
Dickinson Rotary Club 
this year. Kyle Smith, 

pictured center, is the grandson 
of Dickinson Rotarian Lloyd 
Schnaidt and son of Estes Park, 
Colo., Rotarian Bill Smith. Kyle 
and Bill are pictured here with 
Kyle’s grandmother, Judy Schnaidt, left, and his wife Brittney 
Smith, far right. Club leaders for the year are President Kyle 
Smith, president-elect Joy Schoch, third year board member 
Tara Zettle, second year board member Amanda Wilson, first 
year board member Jeremy Berger, secretary Kari Shea, 
Treasurer Brad Fong, vice president Kris Fehr and past presi-
dent Urja Aryal. Sergeant-at-Arms position is open. 

Our club presented outgoing president Urja Aryal, 

center, with a quilt made by Rotarian Kari Shea in 

recognition of her year as president. 

Rotarian Urja Aryal’s parents 

from Nepal were guests last 

week as she presided over her 

last meeting as club president. 


